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Project 2007-17.4 PRC-005 FERC Order No. 803 Directive 
Standard Authorization Request 
 
Informal Comment Period Open through July 10, 2015 
 
Now Available  
 
A 30-day informal comment period for the revised Project 2007-17.4 PRC-005 FERC Order No. 803 
Directive Standard Authorization Request (SAR) is open through 8 p.m. Eastern, Friday, July 10, 2015. 
 
Since the approval of PRC-005-2, a number of standards development projects have resulted in revisions 
to PRC-005. Currently, there are eight approved or currently proposed PRC-005 Versions, and each 
Version comes with a separate Implementation Plan. To address this implementation concern, the PRC-
005 drafting team requested that NERC align the effective dates of all outstanding PRC-005 Versions, 
thus simplifying the implementation schedule for this Reliability Standard. Refer to the Implementation 
Plan Rationale posted on the project page for further information. 
 
Commenting  
Use the electronic form to submit comments on the revised SAR. If you experience any difficulties in 
using the electronic form, contact Wendy Muller. An unofficial Word version of the comment form is 
posted on the project page. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual.  
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Stephen Crutchfield (via email), or 
at (609) 651-9455. 
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